KCBA archives update report

Report of changes to archive since the December 2021 committee meeting.

In the KCBA people section articles for Pat Dudgeon, John Durden & Baroness Knoop have been finished and should be added to the website in the near future.

Details of the Chief Tournament Director and Auditor appointments should appear on the website in due course.

Routine updating of recent trophy winners and other competitions has taken place and all results are now on the website.

Some other routine updates have been made, such as success for Kent players in national competitions and international appearances etc. At present the website has not been updated for these changes.

I'm hoping to get hold of the minutes from 1983 to 2005 in the near future which among other things will enable the documentation of committee members from formation to now.

Gerald Soper

25 March 2022